
 

 

Belmont Human Rights Commission Condemns Henry Tapia Murder and Calls on 

More Work to be Done on Racism in Belmont 

 

The Belmont Human Rights Commission (BHRC) strongly condemns the widely reported racially 

motivated murder of Henry Tapia, an Afro-Latino member of our community on January 19, 2021. This 

murder shows that Belmont is not immune to violence and hatred. The community quickly came 

together to support Mr. Tapia’s family, but our work is not done in the pursuit of social justice and 

equality. 


